
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
WILLOWBROOK ROAD RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 
 
Cromwell, CT: This release is to advise the public of the start of the construction 
project referred to as the “Willowbrook Road Reconstruction Project”.  The proposed 
construction consists of minor widening, drainage improvements, pavement 
rehabilitation and sidewalk installation. The proposed construction will begin at the 
intersection of Willowbrook Road and Route 372 extending north along Willowbrook Road 
for approximately 1,800 feet. Further up Willowbrook Road, the cross culvert carrying 
Willow Brook will be replaced along with approximately 350 feet of roadway 
reconstruction and new sidewalks. 
 

The contract has been awarded to Baltazar Contractors, Inc., who were issued a Notice 
to Proceed date of November 1, 2017.  The contract duration is 158 days, with a winter 
shutdown.  We anticipate project completion in the summer of 2018.  During the 
construction please expect traffic delays and detours. 
 

It is the Town's policy to keep persons informed and involved when such projects are 
undertaken.  It is important that the community share its concerns with us to assist in 
the project's development.  Anyone interested in obtaining further information or 
providing input may do so by contacting the Public Works Department at 860-632-3420. 
 

Anthony J. Salvatore 
Town Manager 


